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To the honorable Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary, Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission, 

I am a father and a PSE customer living on Vashon Island, Washington.  At this time I have no
choice but to use PSE as my electricity supplier, they being the regulated monopoly providing
electrical service on Vashon Island.

I strongly support the end to coal fired electricity in our service area and in Washington State. 
In addition I support conversion to 100% renewable energy as soon as possible.  

It  is clear to me that converting to renewable energy sources will address major pollution
issues and are likely to slow the continued escalation of global warming, possibly in time for
my children and grand children to continue to know many of the same plants and animals that
have been alive here during my lifetime.   I believe that fossil fuels have no place in the future
energy landscape. These fuels should say in the ground. Their time has past.  An all-renewable
energy policy makes sense. 

I oppose PSE's proposed LNG facility in Tacoma,

I support the 2022 closing of two  of PSE's coal fired plants and the closing of the other two
by 2027, and preferably sooner. 

Thank you for a decision that reflects a commitment to responsible custodianship for our State
and our world.  Please choose solar and wind energy as the logical next step towards our
independence from fossil-fuel generated electricity.

Sincerely,
Van Crozier
20406 Chautauqua Beach Road 
Vashon, WA  98070
phone 206-369-70090
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